
 

 

Friday 10th March 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week have had some brilliant enrichment across our technical specialisms. 
 
Performing Arts and Media students were invited backstage at ABBA Voyage and were able to interview 
some of the developers from Industrial Light & Management to understand the processes behind the 
creation of the show. In addition, students were able to gain an insight in potential career outputs in 
graphic design, special effect coordination and animation alongside various other careers in visual effects. 
 
Year 10 attended a careers day at a local BBC studio in the Olympic Park which focused on the different 
technical and operational roles in Radio Production.  
 
Year 12 STEM academy students attended a lecture at Mulberry Academy Shoreditch and Year 10 STEM 
academy students attended a special Robotics session at Mulberry School for Girls. 
 
Students will begin to receive their mock results from next week and there will be dedicated time in lesson 
for them to read and reflect on the feedback teachers have provided. We will be holding a mock results 
session for Year 11 parents on Friday 24th March.  
 
There is a two day strike day planned for next week on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
This will mean we will need to close to Year 10 and Year 12 with work available on MS Teams. Year 11 
and 13 will be expected onsite as usual. Free School meals will be available for collection from the school 
for Year 10 and 12 students. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


